
Naugatuck Valley Council of Governments 

Bus Shelter Replacement Project Meeting 

 

 

The NVCOG is hosting a public meeting concerning the Bus Shelter Replacement 
Project on Tuesday August 8 at 5:30 pm at the Ansonia Senior Center, 65 Main Street, 
Ansonia CT. Would you be able to add the event to the municipal calendars of events? 
  
NVCOG in collaboration with Valley Transit District has engaged a multidisciplinary 
team to design and build bus shelters within the lower valley municipalities of Seymour, 
Ansonia, and Derby. The intent of the project included assessing existing bus stops 
within these municipalities and several sites have been selected for new or replacement 
shelters. The bus shelters will be able to accommodate a variety of users for Valley 
Transit District, CTtransit, and Greater Bridgeport Transit. The project consultant plans 
to present on the selected sites and solicit public feedback. 
 


